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To : All Parents / Guardians

Date Thursday, 26 May 2022

Title : Director’s Circular May 2022
Circular Number : 15/DIR/2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Hope everybody is keeping healthy. Please take note of the following:

>

Last date for 2°¢ Term will be on 30 May and Lodge Group of Schools (including After School
Care) will be closed for Mid-Year break from 31 May to 12 June 2022.

Schools will reopen on 13 June 2022.

Please refer to Director’s Circular 14/2022 dated 9 May regarding SOPs, arrival and dismissal times,
breaks and lunch times, ECA, appropriate attire to school, timetables and such.

A-Levels Graduation Ceremony for class 0f 2021/22 will be held on 11 June 2022 starting at 0900hr
at the school hall of Lodge International School. Invitation and graduation program has been
extended to our graduands.

Deputy Chairman of Lodge School Association, Datin Sri Angelina Celestine Ujang and Cambridge
International Country Director for Malaysia-Brunei, Mr Ng Kim Huat, have been invited to grace
the above mentioned occasion.

Entrance Assessment Test (for new students from outside of Lodge who intends to join Lodge in
year 2023) will be conducted on 28 May at their respective entities.

If you have any friends who are keen to enroll their child/children with us next year, please inform
them to call 082-363554 for Registrar, Ms Pauline or they can send email queries to
info@lodgeschool.edu.my

We wish all of our teachers and students a Happy and Safe Holidays. Please stay safe and maintain
all SOP while we are having our break.

Our office will be closed for Gawai Festival celebration on 1 and 2 June 2022. On behalf of Lodge

School Association Committee, we would like to take this opportunity to wish everybody ‘A Joyous
Hari Gawai 2022.°
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We thank you for your patience, understanding and thoughtfulness during these challenging times. We
strongly encourage all parents / guardians to stay vigilant and follow all SOP issued by MOH, NSC &
MOE.

We will update as and when we receive new announcement.

For further information, please contact the following:

Director, Mr Su Hiong Ai - 012-8726123
Principal, Primary & Kindergarten, Mdm Prisca Chambers - 019-8180260
Principal, Secondary, Mr Yunus Anak Apok - 013-8063553
Principal, International, Mr Markus Gatuman - 013-8335817

“TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE”

Yours Sincerely,
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